
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Derry, Dauphin 
County, Pennsylvania, will conduct two public hearings on Tuesday, November 26, 2019, 
beginning at 5:30 p.m., in the main meeting room of the Administration building in the Derry 
Township Municipal Complex, 600 Clearwater Road, Hershey, PA.  
 
The purpose of the first hearing is to discuss and obtain public comments regarding a 
proposed amendment to the Township’s 2015 Comprehensive Plan, which is necessary for 
consistency with the proposed new Zoning Ordinance.  The proposed amendment to the 
Comprehensive Plan may be viewed at the Derry Township Department of Community 
Development, 600 Clearwater Road, Hershey, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, or online at www.derrytownship.org under ‘Public Notices.’     
 
Upon conclusion of the first hearing, the Board of Supervisors will commence the second 
hearing. The purpose of the second hearing is to discuss and obtain public comments 
regarding the Township’s proposed new Zoning Ordinance. The proposed new Zoning 
Ordinance may be viewed at the Derry Township Department of Community Development, 
600 Clearwater Road, Hershey, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, or online at www.derrytownship.org under ‘Public Notices.’   
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and comment on these items. If you are unable to 
attend these public hearings, written comments will be accepted by the Township but must be 
received prior to the public hearings.  If there are any questions or comments, please contact 
Chuck Emerick, Director of Community Development, at 717-533-2057, Opt. 2, or 
chuckemerick@derrytownship.org. 
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